
Samir Parikh, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Henry Ford Allegiance Health 
205 N. East Avenue 
Jackson, Ml 49201 

Dear Dr. Parikh: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

NOV 2 2,2017 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 63 to your NRC Material License No. 21-00258-06 .in accordance 
with your request. 

If you have any questions concerning this request for additional information, please contact me 
at either (630) 829-9841 or (800) 522-3025, ext. 9841. My fax number is 630-515-1078. 

Please note also that it would be quite helpful for you to include in your next amendment 
request your fax number and email address for our records, in order to have alternate means of 
reaching you, as the need arises. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

You will be periodically inspected by NRC. Failure to conduct your program in accordance with 
NRC regulations, license conditions, and representations made in your license application and 
supplemental correspondence with NRC will result in enforcement action against you. 

Since serious consequences to employees and the public can result from failure to comply with 
NRC requirements, prompt and vigorous enforcement action wm be taken when dealing with 
licensees who do not achieve the necessary meticulous attention to detail and the high standard 
of compliance which NRC expects of its licensees. 

This could include issuance of a notice of violation, or imposition of a civil penalty, or an order 
suspending, modifying or revoking your license as specified in the General Statement of Policy 
and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Actions. 

The NRC's Safety Culture Policy Statement became effective in June 2011. While a policy 
statement and not a regulation, it sets forth the agency's expectations for individuals and 
organizations to establish and maintain a positive safety culture. 
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You can access the policy statement and supporting material that may benefit your organization 
on NRC's safety culture Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/about­
nrc/regulatory/enforcement/safety-culture .html. 

We strongly encourage you to review this material and adapt it to your particular needs in order 
to develop and maintain a positive safety culture as you engage in NRG-regulated activities. 
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Sincerely, 

~LJ~ 
Colleen Carol Casey 
Materials Licensing Branch 


